
From: Conrad Newburgh [mailto:conradnewburgh@comcast.net]  

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 10:09 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: Street car study 
  
Hello, 
I am writing to express my opposition to spending money on a street car study for W. 7th street.  We all 
know that a study will simply support the foregone conclusion to build the darn thing.  You guys have 
already made up  your mind to build it. 
 
This at a time when our streets are in terrible shape.  And  Major Coleman is begging the state for 
funds  - but we can pay millions for a street car study.   
 
 A street car????  Can we please have some sensible leadership in this city? 
 
Betty Newburgh  

1153 Ashland ave 
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